
Response to reviewers 

Thank you very much for the reviewing the manuscript and giving your valuable suggestions. We have 

revised the references according to the guidelines and updated PMID and DOI wherever it was available. 

Since it’s a historical article, some of the references are from original books that was published in 

nineteenth century and hence they are not indexed in PubMed. But they are extremely valuable 

resources and hence I hope you would consider them.  

We have uploaded the first page of all the books that are referenced and not indexed in PubMed. We 

have highlighted all the references that are not indexed in PubMed.  I have done my best to follow the 

guidelines stated and updated references according to the guidelines stated.  

I hope that my efforts meet with your approval.  

Kindly advise the next step.  

Thank you, 

Stafford Cohen MD 


